
  

  

 
24 March 2021 

 

JUNIOR SCHOOL SOCCER 2021 – Expressions of Interest 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Expressions of interest are being sought for Southern Christian College Junior Soccer teams for 
2021.  Enrolling in a sport involves a commitment from parent and child for the length of the 
season.   
 
Each year, the College seeks to provide as many opportunities as possible for students to build 
their fitness, develop their skills and engage in a physical activity through team and individual-
based sports.  Sports teams require the active support of parents in leading and mentoring 
children.  For the students, being a part of a team is an important educational experience for 
children and one that we value. 
 
As the soccer season is fast approaching the school needs to have teams registered by 
the 4th April, so we do not have long.  Games are due to start on the 24th April. For the school to 
submit teams in the upcoming season we need to have enough players for each age group. 
 
The age groups are as follows:  
Age Group (Players need to be 
turning or have turned that age in 
2021)  

Min Number Players Needed  Min Number of players still 
needed to fill a team and 
have 2 subs.    

U6 & U7  4 Players   6 for both age groups 
U8 & U9  7 Players  4 for U8 and 9 for U9 
U10 & U11  9 Players  11 for both age groups 
U12  9 Players  11 for both age groups 
 
If your son or daughter is interested in registering for a soccer team, please complete, detach and 
return the form below.  This will help us to determine the viability of teams.  It is vital that we 
have volunteers who can assist as coaches, managers and, in some cases, referees.  
Without this support it is often not possible to run teams.  Please consider the possibility of your 
own involvement carefully as this is an important part of the extra-curricular programme of your 
son or daughter. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Mrs Sheree Morriss via email 
sccsportsco@outlook.com or by phoning 0437326409. 
 
Please return the forms by Wednesday 31st March to the office or via email to 
sccsportsco@outlook.com 
 
 
 
 



  

  

Student’s name:  __________________________________ Grade & Class: ________________ 
Students age at the end of 2021:    
 
I/we give permission for our child to participate in a school sports team and agree to pay all 
associated costs for the season (including registration) and organise transport to and from venues.  
 
I am          able to assist as a team coach, manager or referee in ___________________________ 
      unable 
 
Signed: _________________________  Date:  ________   Email: ________________________________ 

 
 

* Fees associated with playing will be advised as soon as we are aware. 
 
Parents on Concessions cards can apply for a Ticket to Play (TTP) which is a Government incentive 
to cover registrations costs.  Information on participating clubs can be found at 
https://www.communities.tas.gov.au/ticket-to-play 
 


